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Tuesday, 7th October 2025 

 

Dear Parents,  

Re: “Bahrain... A Nation’s Story” 

This special event will take place on Wednesday 29th and Thursday 30th October, and seeks 

to celebrate the splendour and rich heritage of the Kingdom of Bahrain through the 

imaginative creations of our pupils. 

We warmly invite pupils from the EYFS, Primary, and Secondary Sections to take part by 

submitting original artworks that capture the essence and beauty of Bahrain. Suggested 

themes include: 

• Traditional Bahraini houses and historical forts 

• Sunset vistas across the Kingdom 

• Traditional crafts and handiwork 

• Old markets and souqs 

Participation Guidelines 

• Pupils may receive support from their parents in producing their artwork. 

• Artwork should be presented on A3-sized paper. If using canvas, any dimensions are 

acceptable. 

• Submissions may include drawings, paintings, or 3D models representing Bahrain’s 

landmarks and cultural heritage. 

• Each piece must be clearly labelled with the pupil’s full name. 

• All entries should be handed in to the Reception Department. 

• Pupils are free to use any colouring materials they prefer, including coloured pencils, 

pastels, markers, or other suitable media. 

Submission Deadline: Sunday 26th October 

Special Feature 

A live art activity will be held during the exhibition! We cordially invite parents who wish to 

participate in live painting, decoupage, or other creative endeavours to get in touch with our 

art teachers: 

• Ms Hameeda Contact: 39391556 

• Ms Maisie  

Additional Information 

• Parents will be invited to attend the exhibition and admire the pupils’ work. 

• All participants will receive certificates of appreciation. 
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• A dedicated art committee will assess the submissions and select winners for special 

recognition and prizes. 

We wholeheartedly encourage all pupils to take part in this enriching exhibition, which aims to 

foster national pride and nurture their artistic and creative talents. 

 

With warm regards, 

Art Department 

 

 


